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PUBLIC WORKS
WARNS INTERNS
AGAINST SCAM

THE Department of Public Works is
warning job-seekers not to fall for
a scam which puports to offer an
internship with the department in
2019,

“The advert might look legiti-
mate but it is not ... the platform
that is used and the contents of
the advert are all wrong,” the de-
partment said in a statement.
“They are misleading and enticing
unsuspecting prospective appli-
cants.’

The department added that its
adverts and those of the govern-
ment in general, are only adver-
tised through the Department of
Public Service and Administration
(DPSA) website, under vacancies,
or through the jobs’ sections in
newspapers.

If you are concerned about the
authenticity of any adverts contact
Muriel Magane at 012 406 1552.

— Withess Reporter.
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